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Comments: I do not approve of expansion of Holland lake lodge. The additional people to this area would be

harmful to the Loon habitat and the over all natural habitat of the animals that live there.  This lake needs to be

preserved and taked care of.  This would bring more traffic,  garbage and people to the lake itself. The lodge

should remain at the capacity level as of now. The environment impact would be huge compared to what it is

now.

 


